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Comments: Please do not build a roller coaster for and in the Sandia mountains. Wildlife is already waning due to
climate change and human expansion. The increase of motorists could expose more of the mountains, habitat,
wildlife, and neighboring communities at risk for wildfire due to the already dry climate increasing within the area.
It feels careless and unnecessary when the tram already exists and there are other opportunities for enjoyment.
The rollercoaster would be dangerous on so many levels to the city and communities that thrive in and near
Sandia. Please do not create something that could promote so much more harm than good.



